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<OCIAL COMMITTEE CUPE LOCAL 24,

Hi Brothers and Sisters,

We have confirmed the booking for the golf tournament. It will be on Saturday,
June 24", 2017 at Sunnybrae golf course in Port Perry. Please keep the date in
mind as we had a great turn out last year with a lot of positive feedback and it
may fill up quickly. Flyers for the CUPE Local 218 Golf Tournament will be out in
the next couple of months with prices to follow.

The Committee is pleased to announce that the United Way of Durham will be the
chosen charity again this year for the golf tournament.

The next Social Committee meeting is on Sunday, February 26™, 2017. If anyone
has any questions or ideas for the committee, please contact myself or your
committee member listed below.

In Solidarity,

Ken Wilkins - Social Committee Chairperson Brian Burd
kenneth.wilkins@cupe218.ca bburd@cupe218.ca
Bobby Montgomery Glen Morrison
bmontgomery@cupe218.ca gmorrison@cupe218.ca
Natalie Melich John Allan
nmelich@cupe218.ca john.allan@cupe218.ca
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